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The end of the year is fast
approaching and it is important to
start planning how you will make an
impact this year.  There are many
options to choose from which offer
attractive tax benefits while making
an impact in the quality of life in
Henry County.  The Foundation
exists to provide public-spirited donors a vehicle to support the community’s charitable needs.  The Foundation
can suggest flexible, efficient, and tax effective ways to achieve the greatest possible philanthropic impact.  

Give Cash or Check
Donate Online at www.henrycountycf.org
Give Appreciated Stock
Invest in a Life Income Plan
Donate an Insurance Policy

Click here to learn more about giving to your favorite fund at the Henry County Community
Foundation.

HCCF News to Know!
1. HCCF Scholarship Application are now available.  Click here for more information.
2. Directory of Indiana Grantmakers online resource is located at the New Castle-Henry County

Public Library.  The database has profiles of over 1,000 funders in the state of Indiana.  Click here for
more information.

3. HCCF will be hosting Match Day in the summer of 2017.  HCCF will NOT have a competitive
Spring grant cycle in 2017 because of Match Day.  More information will be provided at a later date.
There will be a Fall competitive grant cycle for nonprofits not participating in Match Day.

4. Are you interested in becoming an intern for HCCF?  We are in search of a currently enrolled
college student for the Spring 2017 semester.  Click here for more information.

Santa Visits Three Henry County Non-Profits

http://www.henrycountycf.org/donate/donate-online/
http://www.henrycountycf.org/story/2314/
http://www.henrycountycf.org/scholarships/henry-county-community-foundation-scholarships/
http://www.nchcpl.org/online-resources/
http://www.henrycountycf.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/JOB-DESCRIPTION-FOR-SPRING-2017-1.pdf
http://henrycountycf.org/donate/donate-online/


Left to right: Patty Broyles, Santa Grant Letter Writer; Ashley
Huffman, Big Brothers, Big Sisters; Chris Williams, YMCA;
Katina Reedy, HCCF Program Director

 Left to right: Beverly Matthews, HCCF President; Patty
Broyles, Santa Grant Letter Writer; Carrie Barrett, New Castle
Main Street, Inc.; Katina Reedy, HCCF Program Director

     The Henry County Community Foundation has completed the fourth annual “Santa Grant” program.
 Individuals were invited to write letters to Santa and send them to the Foundation telling him why their
501(c)3 non-profit organization or school program that makes a difference in Henry County should receive a
grant.  
     At the November board of directors meeting, three recipients were selected to receive a $665 Santa Grant.
 Congratulations to this year’s winners: Big Brothers Big Sisters, New Castle Main Street, and the Henry
County YMCA. 
     “Thanks to all the worthy organizations in our community and excellent volunteers who are helping build a
stronger community for all of us,” said Beverly Matthews, President of the Foundation. 

  Caine Grants 2016 Announced!
   
       The Henry County Community Foundation has chosen the recipients for the Harold E. and Imogene M.
Caine Memorial Fund Grants for 2016.  The Caines were residents of Mt. Summit and regular supporters of
Toys for Tots.  Harold and Imogene wanted to continue their legacy by giving needy local children gifts at the
holidays and chose to establish this fund in their Last Will and Testament.  Since 2002, the Harold E. and
Imogene M. Caine Memorial Fund has provided holiday cheer for over 2,600 Henry County children. 
     This year, Caine grants are being awarded to three programs to benefit Henry County children:  Christian
Love Help Center, Knightstown Cheer Guild, Inc., and Middletown/Fall Creek Township EMS. We are proud
to support these organizations who are working to provide a merry Christmas for our local children.

The IRA Charitable Rollover--An Easy Way to Help Our Cause

If you are 70 1/2 or older, rather than simply take an IRA withdrawal
this year, you can direct your IRA administrator to distribute a gift from
your IRA to our organization.  Any amount you transfer counts against
your required minimum distribution (RMD), and you can direct up to
$100,000 to your favorite causes this year.

Making an IRA Rollover Gift is Easier Than Ever

Contact your IRA administrator.  With the popularity of the IRA rollover,
most administrators provide forms and a procedure to help you make a
rollover gift.
You can direct a transfer of up to $100,000 to be made this year from
your IRA to a qualified charity.
You will pay no income taxes on the amount transferred

Note:  Because you are not claiming the transferred amount as income, you will not  receive an
income tax deduction for your gift.

Photo: Dick and Carolyn Riley have utilized the IRA rollover to donate to the fund of their choice at the
Henry County Community Foundation.

If you would like to learn more about the IRA Rollover, contact Beverly Matthews at



beverly@henrycountycf.org or 765.529.2235

 Memorials

 At the request of the family, the Foundation is honored to accept donations for the following people.

Gary J. "Joe" Marcum                                   
November 28, 2016                                          

November Memorials

Butch Alder
James Gordon Asberry
Marilyn Burkman
Scottie F. Crabtree
Richard Davidson
Kate and Carly Estelle
Arthur Griffey
Dorothy Lacy
Ruby Ada (Perdue) Massengale
Joe Moyer
Patsy Sanders’ cat “Lucy”
Sammie Winchester

November Honorariums

Erin Bundy                          
John Henderson
Geneva Henderson
Karen Marcum                       
Gerald Myers
Ray Pavy                            
Priscilla Thurston 
Marilyn Williams (90th Birthday)

November Donors

Barbara J. Alder
Cassie Bowers
Mike and Patty Broyles
James Cole
Thomas & R. Yvonne Dailey
Jo Anna Dalida-Wilson
Calvin & Donna Duff
Economic Development Corp.
Emerel G. Waters Trust
Lana Enlow
GEO Group, Inc.-New Castle Correctional Facility
Richard & Merry Glaser
Louise Gregory
Dudley and Beverly Guffey
Henry County Retired Teachers Association
Hinsey-Brown Funeral Service, Inc.
Ashley Huffman
Ralph & Jeanne Keesling
Wayne Klein
Richard and Mary Leitch
Terry Longworth and Stephanie White-Longworth 

Magna Machine & Tool, Inc.
Duane & Beverly Matthews
Alan J. McCraine
Mena and Craig Miller
Nathan and Melissa Millikan
New Castle Area Chamber of Commerce
New Castle Schools Transportation Dept
Noble Roman's Pizza
Steve & Lisa Pfenninger
Pfenninger Agency Employees
Richard & Carolyn Riley
Frank Schwegman and Judy Heavin-Schwegman
David E. & Juanita Sheward
Nancy J. Smith
Mark Stamper
Rodney Stearns
Paul and Sherry Trainor
Donnie and Melissa True
Lynn A. and Jan Turner
United Way of Central Indiana, Inc.
Olene Veach
Walter W. Witte Jr.
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